May 3, 1948

¥r, Archie Phinney, Suverintendent
Horthern Idaho Indisn Agency
Lacwal, Idaho

Dear My, Phinney:

1 am very zrateful for your kind letter of
April 27 and for all yomrtroudble in attempting
to get the infermation I requested. Those old
hooks in which I found the words were very
carelessly written and printed.

Cordizlly yours,

¥, §. CAMPB®LIL
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